
Invitation to First Grade Parents 

For a Writing Celebration 
 

 

 

Yahoo!!!!!  We completed our last writing unit of first grade!  
You will be amazed at the chapter books the first graders have 
written.  The students are anxious to share all they know with 
you. Please plan to attend our final writing celebration of the 

first grade school year.  See the details below. 

 

 

Who:    Miss Szentesy’s Class and  Guests    

What:   Writing Celebration  

Where: Hambright’s Library 

When:   Thursday, May 16, 2013 

Time:    11:45 a.m. -12:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 
*Please detach and return the bottom portion of this sheet to school by Tuesday, May 

14
th

.  Thank you! 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name__________________________________ 

 

____Yes, I will be able to attend the First Grade Writing 

Celebration on Thursday, May 16
th

 from 11:45-12:30 

 

____No, I will not be able to attend the First Grade Writing 

Celebration. 

 


